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Thank you Mr. Vice President, 

The State of Palestine welcomes the delegation of Poland to the fourth cycle of the UPR and thanks them for their presentation and we commend the government’s commitment to promote and protect human rights.

We would like to recommend the following: 

· To intensify its public campaigns to combat hate speech, incitement to hatred and hate crimes, and to address negative sentiments towards national and ethnic minorities, migrants, refugees and asylum-seekers

· To take and report on concrete policy measures to establish legislations that addresses the involvement of corporations in conflict-affected areas, including situations of foreign occupation, to prevent all violations.

We wish Poland a successful review. 

I thank you 
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